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HAIL TO THE CHIEF
Well we have had a pretty active month for the club.  Dr. Mike arranged for us to get a booth at the North Florida Fair.  We will be manning the booth from November 4th through the 14th and we certainly need volunteers for this effort.  We have literature from the AMA, Dr. Mike will put several planes on display.  We will be taking names for an associate members list, and have club information available as well.  The idea is to man the booth for 3 hours each evening and there will be free admission passes for the volunteers.   Please contact Dr. Mike if you can help us out.

This Saturday, November 6th is the “High Wings, Bi-Wings and Burgers” event at the field.  Dr. Mike always runs a great event and it will be nice to see a lot of club members getting together for some fun.  I hope to see you there.

Our club meeting will be at Grace Lutheran Church on November 4th at 7:30.  John Clark will provide us with a list of candidates for club officers.  That’s right, as if you didn’t get enough of elections this year we can provide more since we have our own election coming up at the December meeting.

I have been a club officer for 5 years and the majority of the experience has been pretty positive.  I strongly recommend that if you have any inkling to run for office, please do so.  I feel that new officers bring new ideas to the club that helps us to grow and become a better club.   There is going to be lots of exciting changes in the next couple of years with the county, and this can be an opportunity for you to get involved in this process.

In case you have not been to the field lately there is a lot of exciting flying going on. On almost any given day you can watch a combat event or if you have the plane and desire you can join in.  John Hall and Paul Lawrence are ripping up the sky, and it is good fun to watch.  Just talk to either one of them if you have any interest.  

Two other types of flying that seem to have garnered a lot of interest lately are Helicopters and Electric powered flight.  Stop by the field and check this out for yourselves.

TREASURER’S REPORT
The only activity we've had this month, besides paying the port-o-let bill is that Bobby Kelly has renewed his membership. It's been a quite month. 

Sam

SECRETARY’S REPORT
Richard started the meeting at exactly 7:34 PM.

Sam read the treasurer’s report, and it was approved by vote.

Richard continued on his quest to finalize the revised constitution.  He asked those present for any last comments.  Ed B. requested that Richard review the changes made.  Richard replied with a brief description of the highlights.  They included: removing the grievance form; explaining the membership levels; and the dues structures.  A lively and animated discussion ensued pertaining to membership levels, paying dues, and voting privileges.  After much deliberation the question of super seniors (over 80) getting voting privileges was agreed upon.  A motion to accept the new constitution as revised was made, and the vote passed.

A question was raised to whether the constitution was filed with our corporation documents.  Sam replied that parts of the constitution were filed.

Inquiry was made about putting the constitution on the web site.  Richard voiced his objection to doing this, and there was no further discussion.

Bob Burke revealed a disturbing trend in the area of the port-o-let.  According to him and other eye witnesses the hygienic quality of this facility has deteriorated substantially.  Someone commented the port-o-let has blown over in a recent wind storm adding to its condition.  Sam said he would call the service company to address the issue.

A question was raised concerning putting the news letter on the web page with the Treasurer’s report included.  Jeff Owens said he could edit the Word file to remove this part.

Richard mentioned there was no fishing allowed at the pond, and he requested any observations of non-club members doing so should be reported to the county authorities.

Richard presented Dr. Mike’s latest Fly-In event proposed for Saturday, November 6th, High Wings, Bi-Wings, Burgers, and Buns.  The motion was made and approved.

Dr. Mike reserved four tables for the club and two for himself for next years Perry swap meet (usually held around March).  A motion was made for the club to pay for the four tables, and it was accepted by those present.

Gordy requested approval to commandeer the flying field the days of April 15th – 17th for next years Heli-Clinic.  The motion was approved by those present.

Ed B. announced Tony Stillman was running for the AMA District V vice presidency.  Vote early and vote often.

The November 4th club meeting will be back at the Lutheran Church!

Sam still has fuel for sale. See him for details.

Inquiry was made concerning locating a suitable indoor flying facility.

Richard requested that anyone familiar with a club member who would benefit themselves and the club by holding an office, to submit their name as a nominee (This includes president, vice president, secretary, treasurer, and news letter editor). Elections will be held at the December meeting.
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